Y3/4 Football Tournament

On Tuesday 17th October, Year 3 and 4 went to a football tournament at Dartford Football Club.  The team was:  Jaxon, Moustapha, Jack, Leo A, Leo E, Harry, Matilda and Drew.

Our first game was against Manor Community.  It was a tough game and sadly we lost 1-0.

Our second game was against Langafel.  We worked well as a team and happily we scored a goal near the end to win 1-0.

Our third game was against Wilmington.  We were very good at passing and scored the first 2 goals.  Wilmington scored near the end but we still won 2-1.

We then played all the teams again.  The first game was against Manor Community.  We were determined to win this time as we lost last time.  Crockenhill scored the first goal.  Then we needed to defend the goal.  Leo A did two brilliant saves with good defending from the rest of the team but sadly we couldn’t get the ball out of the box and Manor Community scored as there were too many people from both teams blocking Leo A’s view of the ball.  The game ended in a 1-1 draw.

Then we played Langafel again.  We had some near misses but the game ended 0-0.

Lastly we played Wilmington.  By this time we were playing fantastically as a team.  There were some great goals from Leo E and Moustapha and some good saves from Matilda and Drew.  The game ended 3-0 to Crockenhill.

Overall we came second in our group, just missing out from going to the finals.

Well played everyone.
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